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Term 2 Week 6 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

CHRISTMAS 

CHRISTINGLE

Christmas came early to St. Edmund’s this
week as Santa and his very cheeky elves
came to school for a wonderful day of
festive cheer. The children were so excited to
see him and spend time with him
throughout the day. In addition to this, they
took part in Christmas crafts and activities
all organised by the PTA. Thank you to
everyone involved with this and all the PTA
helpers for their dedication and
commitment to giving the children a
wonderful experience. 

The whole school were treated to a very
special Christingle at St. Edmund’s church
with Rev. Sarah this week. It is so wonderful
to be able to get all the children into
church and remind them about why our
links are so strong. Thanks to Rev. Sarah. 

2023-2024

There is something quite magical about Christmas time in a
school. To see the awe, wonder and joy on little peoples faces is
very special and makes all the hard work very much worth it. There
is still much to do in this final week including nativity, pantomime,
Christmas concert and mid-year reports. Remember that we are
here to support you and your family in the run up to, what can be,
a very stressful holiday season. Remember that Christmas is
about time spent together, not amount of money spent. If you are
worried about the break, have a chat to Mr Harris on the gate. 


